

### U. S. OSTWAL INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

OSTWAL WONDER CITY, BOISAR (E)

Name :	TERM -1	
Grade : III		Date:
Subject : English		Marks:80
Time :2.5 hrs		Roll no:

### **General Instructions:**

- All questions are compulsory
- Do not write the questions. Directly write the answers.
- Write the paper neatly. Reading time: 15 minutes.

# Q.1 Write an essay (90-120 words) on any one of the following:

(10)

- a) My school
- b) A visit to national park
- c) My favourite subject

## Q.2 Read the following passage and answer the following questions.

(10)

A woodman went to the forest to get some wood. Just as he put the axe to the trunk of a huge old oak, out jumped a fairy, who requested him to spare the tree. The man felt sad when he saw that the fairy was so scared and he agreed to her request. The fairy granted him three wishes which she would fulfill. That night the man went home tired and hungry. He wished he had the best dishes

to eat. No sooner had he uttered the wish, the best dishes in the world were laid in front of him. The man could not believe what happened and told his wife about the three wishes granted by the fairy.

The wife got as angry as she could be, 'You foolish man! What did you wish for? Just best food! Why couldn't you wish for something better? I wish you carry these dishes on your nose!' said the wife. The woodman could not control his anger and said, 'What did you say foolish woman? You wish I carry all these dishes on my nose?' No sooner had he uttered these words, his nose grew as long as it could and all the dishes stuck to his nose. The woodman and his wife tried to pull with all the force but the dishes would not come off. Now the woodman had but only one way to solve the problem. He used his third wish and said, 'How I wish these dishes to go away!' His nose shrunk to the normal size and all the dishes vanished.

#### A. Identify whether the following statements are true (T) or false (F).

- 1. The woodman cut the oak tree in the forest.
- 2. There was a fairy in the oak tree.
- 3. The fairy granted five wishes to the woodman.
- 4. The woodman's first wish was to get the best food in the world.
- 5. The woodman wished to get the dishes stuck to his wife's nose

#### B. Answer the following questions.

- 1. Why did the woodman agree to the fairy's request?
- Why was the woodman's wife angry with him?
- 3. How did the man get the dishes on his nose?
- 4. How did the woodman use his last wish?

C. Find words from the story that	are opposite in meaning to:	
1. Tiny –		
2. Later –		
Q.3 Fill in the blanks.		(5)
The 'fingernail dance' is known a	as ' ' in Thai.	(0)
<ol><li>The old woman was tossed up in</li></ol>	na.	
3. Thehad a ball stuck i	n his throat.	
4. All the farmer had was a small _		
5 and James were the tw	vo raindrops.	
Q.4 Write whether the following state	ements are True Or False.	(5)
1. Floating markets can be seen in I	rag —	(5)
2. James won the race -	·	
3. The old woman tossed up twenty	times as high as the moon –	
4. The farmer was nicknamed John	v Appleseed –	
5. There were there children in the c	ear —	
Q.5 Answer the following questions.	(any 8)	(16)
<ol> <li>Name the popular islands of That</li> </ol>	ailand.	(10)
2. What was the vet's greatest rew	ard?	
3. Who does the speaker want to v	vin the race from the poem 'Waiting a	at the window'?
Why?	Training o	
4. What was Dr. Herriot doing whe	n the car stopped in front of him?	
<ol><li>How high was the old woman to</li></ol>	ssed? Describe your thoughts about	the old woman.
<ol><li>What did Johnny Appleseed war</li></ol>	nt to do for other people?	
<ol><li>What are the names of the drop.</li></ol>	s? Who won the race?	
<ol><li>Why do you think the doctor pre</li></ol>		
<ol><li>Describe the character sketch of</li></ol>		
10. What do you know about the foo	d in Thailand?	
Q. 6 Give the rhyming words of:		(4)
1. smear –	3. high –	
2. moon –	4. won –	
Q. 7 Write the synonyms of:		(4)
1. Jammed –	3. Vibrant –	
2. Splendid –	4. Splendid –	
Q. 8 Write opposites of:		(2)
1.Pause x		
2.Slow X	o following contones	
Q. 9 Underline the adjectives from the	le following sentences.	(5)
The rose looks beautiful.      Wis a supply day.		
<ol> <li>It is a sunny day.</li> <li>I loved the chocolate shake as it was an interest to the chocolate.</li> </ol>	vas delicious	
	vas delicious.	
<ul><li>4. Rain is falling from dark clouds.</li><li>5. The house has a sloping roof.</li></ul>		
Q. 10 Write a or an before the nouns	given below	4.40
1 snail	3 farmer	(4)
2 alarm		
Z alaim	4 orange	

Q. 11 Complete these as a	
Q. 11 Complete these sentences with the correct verbs from brackets.  1. Pigeons to drink water in our balcony. (come/comes)  2. The fisherman to the sea to catch fish. (go/goes)  3. My sister always up early. (get/gets)  4. Jassi's parents a bookshop in Amritsar. (runs/run)  5. The cat the milk quietly. (drinks/ drink)	(5)
Q. 12 Do as directed.	(5)
<ol> <li>I want to be a doctor when I grow up. (Underline the noun of common gender)</li> <li>Do you know? (her/him) He is Anshu's brother. (Fill in the blank with the corpronoun)</li> </ol>	rect
3. We are going to the lake. (Circle the personal pronoun) 4. Meher wants to eat ice-cream. (Fill in the blank with suitable article) 5. Write the opposite gender of: a) lion b) nephew	
Q. 13 Complete the lines of the poem.  There was an	(5)
why you're up so high!'	

\*ALL THE BEST\*